
June 17, 1994                            CONTACT:  John Barclay 
                                                 (202) 208-5890 
 
                       SPECIAL INFORMATION 
 
                         RADIO ADVISORY (#40042) 
 
                 ACTUALITY LINE:  1-800-521-3370 
 
 
WHAT:     ACTUALITY ON THE INTERIOR DEPARTMENT'S MINERALS 
          MANAGEMENT SERVICE (MMS) RECEIVING THE 1994 FEDERAL 
          ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY AWARD FROM THE NATIONAL 
          ASSOCIATION OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROFESSIONALS (NAEP). 
 
WHERE:    THE AWARD WAS PRESENTED THIS WEEK AT NAEP'S ANNUAL 
          CONFERENCE, HELD THIS WEEK IN NEW ORLEANS.  THE 
          MATERIAL IS OF INTEREST IN LOUISIANA, TEXAS, FLORIDA, 
          AND OTHER COASTAL ENERGY PRODUCING AREAS. 
 
WHO:      RECORDED WRAP FEATURES MMS DIRECTOR TOM FRY. 
 
WHEN:     ACTUALITY IS AVAILABLE NOW AT 1-800-521-3370. 
 
Subject: PR-06/17/94 Radio Advisory/Actuality on NAEP Environmental 
Award(#40042) 


